On C0BRA continuation coverage? (ompare your options during Open Enrollment

If you are currently enrolled in COBRA continuation coverage, you should know it is now Open Enroliment. Open Enrollment is the period of time each year when you can enroll in health coverage through most employment-based

plans or the Health Insurance Marketplace. If you are thinking of changing your coverage from COBRA to another option, be aware of the enroliment deadlines so you don’t miss your opportunity . Compare your options before you
decide which coverage is best for you and your family. There may be several options for you and your family: (1) you can continue your COBRA coverage in your former employer’s plan; (2) you may be eligible to enroll in your spouse’s
employment-based plan if it offers an open season; or (3) you may want to select a plan in the Health Insurance Marketplace and check if you are eligible for a premium tax credit and/or other cost reductions. The following chart will help

you decide.
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Keep in mind when comparing coverage options:
- You and your family have individual rights to elect a coverage option. If you would like to remain on COBRA but your spouse and children do not, they can enroll in other coverage.

- Remember — open enrollment is the only time of the year you can change from COBRA continuation coverage to Marketplace coverage or enroll in your spouse’s plan unless you have a special enrollment opportunity, such as

your COBRA coverage period ending.
For more information on COBRA continuation coverage or enrollment in your spouse’s employment-based plan, contact the Department of Labor’s Employee Benefits Security Administration at askebsa.dol.gov or 1-866-444-3272. If

you have questions on the Health Insurance Marketplace, visit HealthCare.gov.




